Federation of Master Builders

From the Director General

Gordon Fisher House 14/15 Great James Street London WC1N 3DP Tel: 020 7242 7583 Fax: 020 7405 0854

Date as postmark

Mr G Duffy 95 Hough Top Leeds LS13 4QN

Dear Mr Duffy



www.fmb.org.uk/awards www.findabuilder.co.uk/awards 08000 152 522

MASTER BUILDER OF THE YEAR AWARDS 2006

I am pleased to let you know that Mr Lydon has nominated your company for the prestigious Master Builder of the Year Awards. Your nomination will now be reviewed and a 'long list' of projects will be visited. Our regional office will contact you to make arrangements for any such visit. You may also be contacted by the Awards' PR company, Ridgemount PR.

Long listed projects are considered by the full Regional Judging Panel that comprises representatives of the sponsors, as well as professional builders and designers. They will decide upon the regional winners who then go forward to compete for the national awards. If your firm is a regional winner, you will be invited to be our guests at the Gala Awards Luncheon at the Royal Lancaster Hotel on Thursday 9th November 2006. Builders who win a national award and their nominating client will each receive a two day break at a luxury Paramount Hotel of their choice**. The overall Master Builder of the Year, chosen from amongst the national winners, will win a Nissan Light Commercial Vehicle of their choice and their client will win a £3,000 holiday of their choice.

Good luck in the next steps of the awards.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Davis

DIRECTOR GENERAL

National President: DAVID CROFT

Director General:

Registered No: 368163 (England) Limited by Guarantee

P.S. I have enclosed further nomination leaflets for you to pass on to other customers who might wish to nominate you. There is no limit on the number of times or categories for which you may be entered.

** Conditions apply

In association with NISSAN

Supported by





































